
 

 

14th June 2022  

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 4 Trip to Chester Zoo – Monday 11th July 2022 
 

This half term, we plan to take the children to visit Chester Zoo. The children have been 
studying classification of animals in their science lessons, and this will give us a fantastic 
opportunity to see the different classes of vertebrates (and some invertebrates) up close.  

 
In order to provide this opportunity, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £26.00 to 

cover the cost of transport and admission to the zoo. A payment item will be sent up on 
ParentPay to make the contribution. 
 

We appreciate that this is a relatively expensive trip, however we have ensured that other 
enrichment for Year 4 this year have all been free or relatively low cost so that we have kept 
the overall cost across the year below the £40 limit as per school policy. We have set up the 

item on Parent Pay that allows you to pay for this trip in installments, however if you have any 
specific concerns about paying for this trip, please get in touch with our Finance Team to have 
a discreet conversation about a longer term payment plan. 

 
Children should bring a packed lunch; if your child is on school dinners the kitchen will provide 
one for them. 

 
Please send your child in to school in appropriate, comfortable clothing for the day. Please also 
ensure your child is wearing a red school jumper on the day of the trip. If a child arrives on a 

school trip without their school jumper they will either be given one from the spares box or a 
high-vis jacket so that they can be easily identified.  

 
Whilst final staffing arrangements have not yet been established, we would welcome offers of 
help from parents who could come with us on the day. If you are able to help, please fill in the 

form below. 
 
https://forms.gle/wNT12RfRiw1rZXb36  

 
We will advise you further closer to the time, although regrettably there will only be a limited 
number of places available. As ever, we would be very grateful for your support.      

 

https://forms.gle/wNT12RfRiw1rZXb36


 

 

Many thanks, 

 
Year 4 Teachers 


